
Budget Workshop 
July 19, 2022 

4:00 p.m. 
 

The Herington City Commissioners met on the above date and time to discuss the 2023 budget. 
In attendance were Mayor Eric Gares, Commissioner Ben Castleberry, City Manager Branden Dross, City 
Clerk Megan Lawrenz, Jason Alt, David Kahle, Kyler Schlesener, Cynthia Naylor, Janet Wade and Butch 
Knight. 
 
The meeting opened with the pledge of allegiance. 
 
Mayor Gares called the meeting to order. 
 
There was discussion between city staff and the commissioners on the 2023 budget. 

 
Mayor Gares adjourned the meeting. 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Megan Lawrenz, City Clerk 


